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The 2016 Institute on Quality Enhancement and Accreditation is scheduled for July 17-20, 2016 in 

Grapevine, Texas.  This institute covers many SACSCOC topics including the Quality Enhancement Plan.  

Vernon College will be sending 5 attendees: Katrina Brasuell, Bettye Hutchins, Joe Johnston, Chris Smith 

and Criquett Lehman.  The goal is to gather information on preparing and submitting a QEP as part of 

our reaccreditation process. 

 

A subcommittee of the Task Force is currently conducting faculty interviews to discuss the level and 

scope of reading in their classrooms.  Faculty from various disciplines and programs have been selected.  

Upon completion of the interviews, the information will be analyzed and used to define and finalize the 

QEP goals and strategies.  This information will be shared in the April meeting. 

 

The next meeting will include both the QEP Development Task Force and the QEP Planning Committee 

and is scheduled for Friday, April 22, 2016 at 9:00 AM.  We will be giving a detailed update on the QEP 

including project name, goals, strategies, and assessments.   


